
The Great Membership Race is full speed ahead!  
Keep up the great work! 
  
Congratulations to North Carolina and to Florida for being over 
40%!  Our first goal is 75 % by December 7, and we call ALL do 
this!  
  
The Southern division has been continually holding the lead but 
the other divisions are all very close and anyone can take the lead 
at any 
time!  
  
Keep up the great work everyone! 
  
Karen Toll  
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 	
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